
Construction on State Road 224

UDOT is repaving S.R. 224 from the Marsac roundabout in Park City to the seasonal 

gate above Montage Deer Valley this summer. Construction began August 10 and will 

last up to 45 days. Crews are working during daytime hours Monday through Saturday.

Please note that construction schedules are weather-dependent and subject to change.

For project updates and more information, please visit udot.utah.gov/go/sr224. 

Contact the project team with any questions or concerns at 888-528-WORK (9675) or by 

emailing sr224@utah.gov. For the latest traffic information, visit the UDOT Traffic website, 

udottraffic.utah.gov, or download the UDOT Traffic app for smartphones.

WHAT TO EXPECT

•	Drivers should plan for one-way traffic controlled by flaggers within the 

work zone.

•	Drivers and cyclists should expect a hard closure from Hillside Avenue 

to Ontario mine for up to five days beginning Monday, August 24, 

while crews pave the location. The closure will be in place day and 

night. Deer Valley Drive to Royal Street should be used as a detour 

during this time.
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